May 22, 2024 - Reno City Council Meeting - Item # J.1 Public Comment
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6 0 2 8

Voicemail  [Lucas 775-354-6867 1 5/21/2024 17:00
Written Laura Peppard rpigold@gmail.com 775-762-3313 92 Zircon dr reno 1 5/21/2024 18:01
Written Jesse Hartford iranon13@yahoo.com 775-813-1258 2230 Trentham Way, Reno NV 89509 1 5/21/2024 18:32
Written Mike and Belinda Jackson joncady@sbcglobal.net 1 5/22/2024 9:15
Written Julee Conway juleec@live.com 775-685-0562 441 Socorro, Reno, NV 1 5/22/2024 9:32
Written Mike Bolte mikebolte1960@gmail.com 707-733-5157 7450 Rough Rock Dr Reno NV 89502 1 5/22/2024 8:02
Written Dalina Bolte dalinabolte@gmail.com 415-235-0184 7450 Rough Rock Dr Reno NV 89502 1 5/22/2024 8:03
Written Laura Hay laura_hay@icloud.com 1 5/22/2024 13:55







5/22/24, 2:13 PM Mail - Public Comment - CC - Outlook

Veterans Parkway Wild Horses

Laura Hay <laura_hay@icloud.com>
Wed 5/22/2024 1:55 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Dear Council members,

Below is what | sent to representative Naomi Duerr and | (as well as numerous neighbors) feel very strongly
about protecting our wild horse community and our Western Heritage. The situation with horse traffic
accidents is out of control. We need our representatives and builders to find a way to humanely relocate our
wild horses or at least build fences (that include water for horses on their side of the fence) that protect
humans and horses . Horses should not all of a sudden be fenced off from their water source.

Please recognize the dire matter with our wild horses and the wisdom to figure out a solution!

Here is my correspondence:

Dear Naomi,

We need your immediate attention and the other council members in this matter. The builders have blocked
the wild horses from getting to the water source. Three days ago, photos were shown on Next Door where a
mare and foal were attempting to get to the water supply. The foal flipped over the fence, while the mother
looked on! This was a horrific event and unacceptable! It is heartbreaking to see all of the photos on Next
Door when the horses are in desperate need of water to survive!

Please work on ameliorating the fenced off water supply for our wild horses at this new development on
Veterans Parkway ASAP!

Please let me know what | can do to help resolve this situation and kindly share this email with the other

council members.
Sent from my iPhone
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